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Geneva- Senator Mike Nozzolio recently thanked Karina VanHouten for her volunteer work

as an Intern in his Seneca Falls District Office. Senator Nozzolio provides high school and

college students with internship opportunities in both his District and Albany offices. Karina

was the valedictorian of the Geneva High School Class of 2008 and currently attends

Middlebury College in Vermont.


